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Dear Mr Ramsay
 

I refer to the Direction issued by the Tasmanian Planning Commission on 13th October 2022,

which allows all parties to submit their expert evidence by close of business on 19th January
2023.
 
It is taking longer than anticipated for one of our experts to complete their report. We would be
grateful if the Commission would consider allowing a further 28 days for expert evidence to be
submitted.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Julie Alexander
Convenor
Howrah Hills Landcare Group Inc.
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